. Y’, Nursery Newsletter ‘y
Autumn 2 Week 4

Welcome to Week 4!

This week we are continuing to read Anna Hibiscus’ Song and practicing retelling the story. As the story is set in Africa, “
children will be ‘visiting’” amazing Africa this week. Today we discussed what you need to take with you when you go v
on a trip and made our own passports. We looked at a globe and found both the UK and Africa. Throughout the rest
of the week children will have the opportunity to look at some traditional dress, listen to traditional music, play with

African animals, copy some traditional patterns and write a postcard to someone special to them. We hope you
enjoyed seeing some of their family portraits in the window!
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We continue to do the calendar each morning, singing the days of the week, months of the year, seasons and weather &
songs. Lots of singing is happening this week as we will continue practicing ‘Follow the Star’ and are now learning
“Twinkl Twinkl Little Star’ and ‘Jingle Bells’. Children have been comparing different sound makers and identifying loud
and quiet sounds.

In numeracy, we will continue to sing our number songs, counting 1:1 to 10 and representing the numbers on our
fingers. We are learning to write the number 5 which they are already did an amazing job of today! Children will have
the opportunity to make different shapes using peg boards and playdough.

Reminders:
This Friday 24/11/2023 the Nursery will be closed as there is a whole school inset day.
We are attending ‘Father Christmas’ on the 14/12/2023. A coach has been booked for 8:45am to take us to and
from the Lyric Theatre in Hammersmith.
A Christmas performance will be held in the Nursery on 15/11/2023 at 11:00 am.
We hope you have a lovely week!
Warm Regards, the Nursery Team.
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